
	
	

 
 
November 15, 2018 
 
Hello St. HOPE Families, 
 
This message is to update you on the safety measures that St. 

HOPE Public Schools have been taking in order to ensure your 

scholars are safe at school during this time of poor air quality.  We 

have been keeping all of our scholars indoors throughout the 

entire day including recess, lunch, and athletics.  In addition, we 

are minimizing the opening and closing of our school doors.  Last 

night, Sac City, conducted a check of Air Quality Conditions at all 

of their sites, including ours, and consulted with the leadership at 

the Sacramento Air Quality Management District.  At the 

recommendation of the Sacramento Air Quality Management 

District, our schools will remain open and our focus will be to keep 

our scholars indoors.  We understand that many of our families 

count on us to provide a safe and supervised learning 

environment and take this responsibility very seriously.  We will 

continue to asses and monitor the air quality conditions and 

update you if there are any changes.  We are looking forward to a 

great last two days of student learning before Thanksgiving 

Break!   

 

Thank you,  
 
Kari Wehrly 

	


